
 
Bonsai class – home learning 

 

This week we would like the children to 

practise putting on their coat, hat, gloves 

and scarves.  

You could include a photo of your child 

practising, or they could draw themselves in 

their Autumn clothes.  

Please return home learning by Thursday 

28th.September 


